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17 October 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Half Term Holiday 
 
I should just like to remind you that we break up for our October Half Term holiday on Thursday 25th 
October at the normal finishing time.   
 
School re-opens on Monday 5th  November from the usual time of 8.45 am. 
 
Non-Uniform Day 
 
We have decided to hold a Non-Uniform Day on Thursday 25th October (last day of term) to raise funds for 
Castle School projects.  Suggested donation is £1.00 but please feel free to donate any amount you feel 
appropriate – all donations will be gratefully accepted. 
 
Training Day 
 
School will be closed to children on Friday 26th October as we have a Training Day. 
 
Next Term 
 
After half term we will be starting to sell poppies for the British Legion’s Poppy Appeal – Sixth Formers will 
come around all the classes. 
 
We will also be selling a range of items for BBC Children in Need:   
 

 Pudsey or Blush ears at £2.50 per set 

 Pudsey pin badges at £1.00 each 

 Colour Change Wristbands at £1.00 each 

 
Key Dates  
 
Monday 12th  November  – Primary Parents’ Evening (3.15 – 5.30 pm).  Appointment letters to follow. 
 
Tuesday 13th  November – Secondary Parents’ Evening (3.15 – 5.30 pm).  Appointment letters to follow. 
 
Friday 16th  November – Children in Need 
 
Monday 17th  December – Primary Christmas Performance (1.30 pm start) 
 
Tuesday 18th  December – Secondary Christmas Performance (morning) 
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Reminder 
 
If your child is off school for any reason please can we ask you to ring the office (01670 844322) and let us 
know. 
 
I should be grateful if you could send in snack money at the beginning of each half term – this is currently 
£4.00. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support and, on behalf of all our staff, may I wish you all a lovely break! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Sara Wild 
 
Mrs S Wild 
Principal - Castle School 
 


